The September 10t 2013 Tuscawilla Citizens Association was called to
order by President Gary Kable at 7:04 p.m. All board members were

present and were introduced.

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Jud and seconded by Bob. It
passed 5-0. A motion to approve the minutes was made by Phil and

seconded by Bob. It passed 5-0.

Financial reports were reviewed and the management report was given by

Zack Walker.

- The dates for fall clean up, trick or treat, were citizen meeting were

reviewed. The date for tree planting was set for 9 November.

Under new business the budget was reviewed. A motion was made by Phil
to set the monthly fee at 37.25, seconded by Debby. The motion passed 4-
1 with Bob dissenting.

There was a motion made by Bob to approve the CBP as the vendor for the

installation of vinyl fence at Rt.51. It was seconded by Jud and passed 5-0.
We went into executive session and came out at 9 p.m.

A motion was made by Phil to follow Trump and Trumps recommendations

on all the action items. It was seconded by Debby and passed 5-0.
Gary adjourned the meeting at 9:12
Respectfuily submitted,

Debby Terry, secretary




